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1.Project Development 

The Rural Jump-Start project has been making significant progress, 
with notable advancements achieved thus far. We are pleased to 
announce that the Local Action Report has been successfully 
completed by our dedicated team. The collaborative efforts of all 
our partners have played a pivotal role in driving this project 
forward. We are delighted to inform that the PR2 phase is currently 
proceeding at an impressive pace and is nearing its final stages. 
The training modules have been meticulously developed and 
thoroughly tested during the Turkey Learning, Teaching, and 
Training Activity (LTTA).  
 

2. LTTA Turkey  

From the 27th to the 31st of March 2023, an extensive and carefully 
orchestrated series of Learning, Teaching, and Training Activities 
unfolded in the region of Mugla, Turkey. With great dedication and 
commitment, the participating partners enthusiastically undertook 
the task of evaluating and testing the meticulously prepared 
training guidelines and methodologies within the practical realm. 
Through meticulous planning and a deep understanding of the 
project's objectives, the partners successfully executed the training 
modules, which yielded remarkable success. 
The resounding success achieved during this event has ignited a 
renewed sense of optimism and confidence in the potential that 
lies ahead for this project. 
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3- Whatʼs to come? 

The project has now reached a significant milestone as it progresses into 
the PR3 phase, building upon the invaluable knowledge garnered from 
the preceding PR1 and PR2 phases. This stage marks a critical point in 
the project's trajectory, as the partners embark on the development of an 
innovative cooperative platform meticulously designed to address the 
unique and specific needs of participants. 
The primary objective of this platform is to equip individuals with 
essential skills that are directly applicable to the labor market in rural 
areas. By nurturing and enhancing these key competences, participants 
will be empowered to improve their positioning within the labor market 
with greater ease. The platform's ultimate purpose is to create a 
transformative environment that fosters the acquisition of practical skills, 
enabling individuals to navigate the intricacies of rural labor markets 
adeptly.  
Undoubtedly, this phase poses significant challenges and demands a 
concerted effort from all stakeholders involved. However, given the 
exemplary professionalism and dedication demonstrated by the partners 
thus far, we are confident in the ultimate success of this endeavor. 


